
Cuba Thanks Russian
Lawmakers for Their Support

Moscow, June 3 (RHC)-- Cuba's Ambassador to Russia Emilio Lozada thanked Chairman of the State
Duma Sergey Naryskin, for the permanent support of that legislative body for the cause of the five Cuban
anti-terrorist fighters, who served long, unfair prison terms in the United States.

The Cuban ambassador gave Naryskin a letter sent by Gerardo Hernández, Fernando González, Ramón
Labañino, Antonio Guerrero and René González, in which the Five express their deep appreciation and
gratitude to all members of the lower house of the Russian Federation's Parliament for the countless
solidarity actions by Russian lawmakers in favor of their release and return to Cuba.

During the exchange, the chairman of the State Duma and the Cuban ambassador described as excellent
the current state of bilateral relations between Havana and Moscow.
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